SPRINGDALE BUDGET WORK SESSION

The Springdale Town Board will conduct a work session on Friday, Oct. 13, 2017, at 9 a.m., in the Town Hall, 2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, WI. The purpose of the work session is to discuss the budget for 2018. A majority of the Town Board, the Clerk, the Treasurer and Town Patrolman may be in attendance. There will be no opportunity for public input at this work session. 
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